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Friday 28th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have had a fun week in Nursery celebrating Pancake Day. Many children enjoyed tasting pancakes 
and liked the taste of them. We have also been tossing the pancakes up into the air and trying to catch 
them! This proved quite tricky, even for the teachers. The children have also enjoyed learning a new 
song called ‘Five crispy pancakes in a frying pan….’ 
Other interests that the children have shown are making music and singing ‘Frozen’ songs, 
finding out about space rockets, and they now want to find out more about the planets 
in the solar system.  
 
It was lovely to see so many parents at our open parent evenings and we hope it was helpful to you. 
However if you have any concerns or are unsure about anything please do talk to a member of the 
Nursery Team, we are always glad to help. 
  
On Friday we are celebrating World Book Day and we 
would like the children to dress up as a book character 
that they like. We are looking forward to seeing who the 
children dress up as! If your child does not come to 
Nursery on a Friday they are very welcome to come 
dressed up earlier in the week and show their costume 
to us. 
 
We would like to make a ‘rainbow colour display’ using small clear plastic water bottles. Please send 
them into Nursery if you have any empty ones. 
 
Help please!  We are very short of socks for girls and boys, tights, trousers for boys and leggings or 
skirts for girls. Please can you make sure your child has spare clothes in their Nursery bag and we would 
really appreciate it if you have any of the above items you are able to donate. 
 
We are really pleased that so many parents are now uploading photos from home on to Tapestry.  It is 
great to see what the children have been doing. It also helps to follow through the children’s individual 
interests.   
 
Thank you, 
 
The Nursery Team 
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